COLEGIO DOMINGO EYZAGUIRRE EI Bosque/ San Bernardo IDIOMA EXTRANJERO: INGLÉS PROFESOR: BORIS NOVOA NORAMBUENA



ENGLISH TEST - 6

Name:	Grade: SEPTIMO BASICO A/B
Date:	Time: 45 minutes
Total Score: 26 PTS.	Score:

Descripción Curricular de la Evaluación

Nivel	N°2 (2021)
EJE	Comprensión Lectora
Objetivos	OA12
Habilidades a evaluar	Comprensión lectora de textos adaptados y auténticos breves y simples, no literarios y literarios.

Instrucciones:

Lee, desarrolla y/o responde la siguiente guía de trabajo, utilizando el diccionario. Debes entregar esta guía en el colegio a más tardar el 30 de NOVIEMBRE, la que será calificada y corresponderá a la tercera nota del presente año. Cualquier consulta debes realizarla al correo INGLESCOLEGIODOMINGOEYZAGUIRRE@GMAIL.COM o al celular +569 63200550 en horario de 14.00 hasta las 17.00.

A DAY IN THE LIFE OF JAMES BLUNT

James Blunt is an ex-soldier who is now a singer. He lives alone in Ibiza, Spain. I live in a beautiful old house. It's about 150 years old and it's on a hill with a tot of trees. From my window I have a fantastic view of the sea I usually get up at about 9.30, and I have a shower. I always wear jeans and a T-shirt. Clothes don't really interest me. I have two pairs of jeans, one jacket, and six T-shirts. I never have breakfast I'm not hungry in the morning. I make a fire and clean the house. Then I play the piano, or I sit on the sofa and play the guitar.

I live near a small village. For lunch I go and buy bread and a tin of tuna, or maybe ham or cheese. I never cook. After lunch I sometimes work in the garden. I don't have a TV I only have a music system and my music collection. I like singer songwriters from the I97Os, like Lou Reed and Leonard Cohen. In the evening I usually go out with friends. We have dinner at one of the old Spanish bars, and then we sometimes go to a club. Before I go to bed I lock the doors. When I'm in bed I look out of the window at the night sky and think how wonderful life is.

1 Where does James live?
2 What time does he get up?
3 What clothes does he wear?
4 What does he do in the morning?
5 Does he have breakfast?
6 What does he have for lunch?
7 Does he watch TV?
8 What does he do in the evening?
II. Complete the sentences with a highlighted word from the text. (10 PTS)
1 I get up at 7.00 I have breakfast
2 I go out in the evenings, I usually go to a pub.
3 I never drink coffee dinner
4 I always have a showerbefore I go to bed
5 At the weekend I go to bed athalf past eleven

I. Read the following text about James Blunt and answer the questions that follows. (16 PTS)